
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)"; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: RE: Marathon Oil Company - 1RP-5004 - Workplan
Date: Friday, September 28, 2018 3:52:00 PM

Ms. Karrigan:
 
Please address these concerns regarding the delineation for 1RP-5004:
 

1. Is the heater treater area lined entirely? If yes, please provide a statement of affirmation
regarding the liner integrity. If not, at least 1 delineation sample location needs to be
established at or in proximity to the release point within the berms of the heater treater. Also,
please remember to mark the release point on scaled maps and figures.

2. There is a discrepancy in sample depths between the tabulated and the data tables on the
second figure. Please verify at what depths BH-1 to BH-3 samples were taken on July 15,
2018. Tabulated data indicate 3 ft. bgs, but 0 ft. in the tables on the figure.

3. BH18-01 does not appear to have complete vertical delineation. Were deeper samples taken?
What was the rationale to resample BH18-01 at 4 ft. bgs on May 30, 2018 and July 15, 2018?

4. Please be advised that per 19.15.29.13E, other corresponding agencies’ regulations
supersedes NMOCD’s.

 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 1:32 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
<Christina.Hernandez@state.nm.us>; rmann@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: Marathon Oil Company - 1RP-5004 - Workplan
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please see the attached workplan for 1RP-5004 prepared by Vertex.
 
Thank you,
 

Callie Karrigan
HES Professional – Environmental
Office: 575-297-0956
Cell: 405-202-1028
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